
300 South Riverside Plaza 
December  2020 Newsletter 

Building Holiday Information 

Lost & Found 
Lost item? Check the Lost & Found boxes at Lobby Security Console or 

Suite 1980 South, in Management office. 

Building Holiday Hours

The management office will be closed on 
Friday, December 25th & Friday, January 1st

For assistance, please call 312-676-2500
24/7 building access is available via Jackson Blvd North Entry 

& New Year
Happy Holiday

Join us in the Lobby for a Holiday Breakfast!

Thursday, December 10th
7:30am to 9:30am

ion: North and South Lobby 

nu by Little Toasted
ped Breakfast Burrito (vegetarian and 

ped Breakfast Yogurt Parfaits with your 
 nuts/granola
e barista at Little Toasted for your 

300 SRP GRAB 'N GO 
HOLIDAY BREAKFAST 

Enjoy some classic holiday movies this time of year!

1. It's a Wonderful Life
2. Miracle on 34th Street

3. Love Actually
4. Home Alone 
5. The Holiday

HOLIDAY MOVIE RECOMMENDATION

Locat

Me
• Individually wrap

non-vegetarian)
• Individually wrap

choice of fruit or
• Coffee - Please se

coffee.
Did you know this newsletter is on
line?  https://300southriversideplaza.com/portal/documents/



EventsBuilding Updates 

John Gray,  Chief Engineer 

Tom Bongiorno, Asst.Chief Engineer 

Phillip Ziyad,  Director of Security

Christine Mild, Property Administrator 

Anne Kaberna, Tenant Services Representative

Rachel Cuyler, General Manager 

Allie Borrego, Assistant General Manager
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Get To Know 300 Staff
Phillip Ziyad

Facebook.com/300SRP / @300SRIVERSIDE / @300SRIVERSIDE / https://hub.300southriversideplaza.com/hub

  Facebook         /    Instagram   /       Twitter    /           BuildingHub

Facebook.com/300SRP 

@300SRIVERSIDE 

@300SRIVERSIDE

https://hub.300southriversideplaza.com/hub

Stay in the know with all of the latest 
building updates. 

Follow us on: Facebook, Instagram, 
Twitter, and BuildingHub. 

Security Director
300 South Riverside Plaza

How long have you been at 300 South Riverside 
Plaza? 

I started working at 300SRP in April of 2020. 

When you aren’t working what do you enjoy 
doing?

When I am not working, I enjoy cooking for 
my family and studying market trends. 

What is the best piece of advice you have ever 
been given?  

What is your favorite thing about working at 
300SRP? 

My favorite thing about working at 300SRP is 
being able to work with a great team. From the 
Management team to my Security Professionals, 
each day is a treat and I am thankful for ALL.

HOLIDAY SWEATER CONTEST!

One of the best pieces of advice I 
have received was "What's for you, 
has your name on it."

To enter, please email 300SRP@300river.com 
by Thursday, December 17th

Winner will be announced on Friday, December 18th 

Send a photo of your Holiday Sweater for a chance to 
win a surprise raffle!

Ugly or Elegant

January is National Blood Donor Month 
Chicago Union Station will host a mobile blood drive on 

Tuesday, January 12th 

Versiti is pleased to announce the  
SARS CoV-2 antibody test will be performed on all 

donations as part of their standard testing. Donors with 
these antibodies may be eligible to make a special type 
of donation to help treat sick patients fighting COVID.  

Make an appointment online: 
https://donate.illinois.versiti.org/donor/schedules/

drive_schedule/5588497 



A self check-in kiosk at the security console so your guests can use a QR

code to check-in and get their Visitor’s Badge.

A Density Sensor has been installed at the entrance of the Fitness Center

to manage the population per the City Guidelines.

DID YOU KNOW? BuildingHub has added links to 300 South Riverside

Plaza’s response to COVID-19 and to the City of Chicago’s Latest

Guidance information.

Technology Updates

300 South Riverside Plaza has rolled out the following

technology updates in the building:

Together we can all continue to move forward.

300 South Riverside Plaza Embraces Technology 

For A Healthy Environment. 


	March is all about MARCH MADNESS!
	Join us for day games March 21&22 in our Theatre on a first come, first served basis!

	GIRL SCOUT COOKIES at 300SRP
	Purchase from troops April 3rd and 16th in our Lobby!




